Edith Gunnels
2227 N. Albemarle Street
Arlington, Virginia 22207

28 November 2015

Mr. Kevin Dean
Planning Director City of Crossville

392 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555-4232

Dear Kevin,

Please submit the following request at the December meeting:

| hereby request a connection to the city sewer system at outside city rates for my property located on
Hwy 127N on Map 50, parcels 77.1 and 77 consisting of 55 + acres. | request the sewage connection for
these parcels of land with the intent to be part of the City of Crossville as soon as feasible.

With the expansion of Hwy 127 North into a four lane, the only gas, food, and general merchandise
store along this stretch of road known as the Corner Market will be taken out of business. This closure
will leave no commercial enterprise for a significant area which impacts the surrounding neighborhood,
communities, and the students, parents and teachers who currently use the Corner Market.

Approval of this request would empower my vision of gas, food and general merchandise businesses to
be established and future multi-use development.

A sketch of some possible options is enclosed. | authorize TARE representatives to answer any questions
on my behalf at the 17 December 2015 meeting as they did a preliminary design of some possible use
for the property.

Thank you so much for considering this request.

With highest regards,

Edith P. Gunnels





